Planning Board Meeting on October 29, 2009

 

Meeting came to order at 7:03

 

Present:  Sandy Kasmarcik, Bonnie Geisenhof, Cyndi Vosburg, Lori DeHaas, Dennis Carlin

Absent: Jason Rozelle

 

Discussion of Dennis Carlin resigning from this board to sit on the Board of Trustees.

Patti Schaffer will be seated in his place on the planning board.

 

Continued discussion of Chapter 95 - Unlicensed Vehicles

It was decided that Dennis Carlin, Lori DeHaas and Bill Swagler meet to look at rewriting the whole chapter as there are so many discrepancies and much that needs clarification to bring back to the board for review and then present it to the Board of Trustees.  Will meet next week and have it ready for the next board meeting.  

 

Discussion on Chapter 101 - Mobile Homes

     Ask to remove section on modular homes which does not fit into this chapter.

     *Note!  The mobile homes on Silk/Main Street IS considered a mobile park, so we have two in the village!

      What is yearly permit fee and how long has it been since it was raised?  Is there an inspection done at that time as directed in the code book? 
 

Discussion on Chapter 104 - Noise.  No issues.   
 

Discussion on turning the list into the Board of Trustees and not waiting until entire code book is completed with the feeling being that it would be too much to tackle expediently.
 

Next meeting will be on November 19, 2009 due to the Thanksgiving Holiday. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 9:05.  

Lori DeHaas

